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                                                                                              20th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs at Saltaire Primary School 

 

We are pleased to be able to continue to offer Key Stage 2 children (Years 3-6) the 

opportunity to participate in extra-curricular clubs after the Spring Bank holidays. These will 

continue to be in bubbles organised per year group and be provided by Kanga Sports who 

offer high-quality and diverse activities and adhere to all current COVID regulations. 

 

Multi-sports/team-game clubs will be available to book through their website from  

Friday 21st May 2021 at 6pm.  Charges must be paid for in full upon booking. Clubs will start 

on Monday 7th June through to Thursday 15th July 2021.  There will be no clubs on the last 

week of term. 

 

If your child is entitled to free school meals, an email will have already been sent to you 

with a discount code.   

 

The website for bookings is:  http://kangasports.class4kids.co.uk/    

When you first go onto the website, you will need to select ‘more’ and choose our school as 

the venue. Please make sure you select the correct year group for your child. 

 

Important information: 

 All clubs will last 1 hour from the year group finish time. Clubs will take place for Year 

3- Mondays, Year 4 – Tuesdays, Year 5 – Wednesdays and Year 6 –Thursdays. 

 Prices for sessions are detailed via the link above – those children entitled to free 

school meals will receive a discount code separately.   This must be entered into the 

website upon booking. 

 Year groups will have staggered finish times so please note the collection time for 

your child when you make your booking.   

 Due to current COVID guidelines and in the interests of health and safety, bubble 

sizes must be kept small. 

 If you do not receive a place in the first half term, your child will be placed on a 

waiting list for the following half term. 

 

Please see the attached page from Kanga Sports and their link for further details. If you 

have any further queries, please contact jenniemccarrick@saltaire.bradford.sch.uk 

   

Kind regards, 

Saltaire Primary School 
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